
 
May 30, 2014 
Los Angeles, California 
To whom it may concern: 
 
In the spring of 2010,  Mr. Sid Yost supplied my show, “The Gates,” with 
three trainers and six hybrid wolves for five months while we were 
shooting our drama series in Louisiana.   
 
“The Gates” was produced by Fox Television Studios for The ABC 
Television Network, and was highly regarded for its production value, 
including some spectacular footage with wolves. 
 
Sid came to me and offered to meet my budget requirements at a level of 
very high production value.  (Sid is very user friendly that way.) 
 
I did research on Mr. Yost and knew about his troubles with PETA but 
felt that had paid his dues and deserved another chance.   
 
Wow, was I happy; Sid delivered to me everything I wanted and 1000% 
more.  His trainers worked hard, were prepared and on time, and 
performed with the animals to a very high standard.   
 
In addition, the wolves were penned on one of our locations, so we were 
in a relationship 24/7.  My location host was thrilled to have Sid and his 
wolves—and so was I.  And we have a few scattered other animals and 
of course Sid did them all. 
 
I am thrilled with the growth of his business in Louisiana, and it is with 
a great pleasure that I recommend Sid Yost and Animal Actors to you at 
this time—on both Coasts. 
 
Most sincerely, 
Dennis Stuart Murphy    
Line Producer, Films and Television 
310 650 8989 
moviemurf@gmail.com 
 
 


